
ROAD REPAIRS – JUBILEE STREET,
DUBBO
UPDATE: Council advises these planned works have been cancelled this
week due to the wet weather. The works remain on the schedule and will
be undertaken at a suitable time in the future.

Dubbo Regional Council advises residents road repair works will be
carried out in Jubilee Street, Dubbo commencing Monday 3 July until
Friday 7 July.

To enable these works to be carried out, Council requires complete
access from the road to the kerb and gutter. Therefore, vehicles cannot
be parked on the western side of Jubilee Street from Monday 3 July
until Friday 7 July.

Tra¨c disruptions and part road closures will also be experienced
during the period of works.

Residents’ patience, understanding and anticipated cooperation is
greatly appreciated.

https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/


For more information contact Dubbo Regional Council on 6801 4000.

Last Edited: 17 Jul 2023


